Tell us what you think about Orientation!



New Student Update Winter 2024 #6 - January 16

Hello,

We hope your semester is off to a great start!



New Student Orientation Survey

We would like to hear your feedback on our New Student Orientation program. Whether you participated in any orientation events or not, we encourage you to complete the **New Student Orientation survey** by noon on Feb. 9, 2024. It will take you around 7 minutes to complete the survey. All new students who complete the survey by the deadline will enter a draw for a chance to win a \$100 gift card to the Douglas College Bookstore. Your feedback is important as it will allow us to make improvements for future semesters.

Stay Informed!

If you want to revisit previous New Student Updates, please visit the **Student Life**webpage and refer to the column on the right.

Follow us on Instagram <a>@studentlifedc to keep up to date with everything happening at Douglas College!

Questions?

For questions, please email studentlife@douglascollege.ca. If you are an international student, please submit your questions through the Douglas College International contact form.